
Ontario Clean Water Agency 
Agence Ontarienne Des Eaux 

Moose Factory Water Treatment Plant 
Box 190, Moose Factory ON POL 1 WO 

T: 705 658 6520 F: 705 658 2551 

Water Conservation Notice 

. 
Friday, December 05,2014 

Affected Community: Moose Factory, On. 

Please be advised that the Water Treatment Plant would like all residents of 
Moose Factory to exercise good water conservation practices during the 
decrease of water pressure. This operation will begin December 5, 2014 at 9:00 
p.m. to 9:00 a.m. the following morning and this will continue daily until the 
water levels are back to normal. These practices are imperative to preserve the 
water supply by reducing high water demands during the winter months. 

Ways to conserve water: 

Delay flooding of rinks, minimize flushing the water during the nights and make 
sure that faucets are turned off tightly to prevent dripping, use your dishwasher 
and washing machine only when there are full loads, and tum the water off 
while brushing your teeth. 

For more information contact the water plant at (705) 658 6520. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 

Kind regards, 

Ontario Clean Water Agency 


